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1958-2013 Annual rainfall average: 22.40”  
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                                   CORPORATE COMMITMENT 

To provide our shareholders with reliable and good quality water service at a cost effective rate 

     2020 2021 2022 

Jan .17 3.31 .22 

Feb .24 .03 .44 

Mar. 4.69 1.52  

April 5.71 .88  

May .15 .45  

June .01 .01  

July .00 .19  

Aug. .00 .00  

Sept. .00 .00  

Oct. .00 1.21  

Nov 1.15 .00  

Dec 1.95 11.25  

TOTAL 14.07 18.85 .66 

    

             Celebration of Life       

    Tom Thomas by Teri Layton 
Tom Thomas came to San Antonio Water Company 

in 1997 and never left us.  I’m honored to have 

known Tom all these years.  He always recognized 

people and I would be amiss if I didn’t stop and 

recognize him.  I have seen Tom handle the most 

heated shareholder’s meeting and not back down.  

He grabbed hold of this little water company and 

treated us as his own.  He steered us through po-

litical tension and difficult decisions.  You could 

count on him to be on time and present to any 

meeting.  His commitment was phenomenal and it showed in his involve-

ment in the community.  I once ran into Tom while giving blood and his re-

sponse was “Oh I give blood all the time.” We hold a clean up day every year 

in the San Antonio Canyon and Tom would always show up sometimes with 

his lovely wife Ann in tow.  Tom was willing to share his life and his time to 

make this world a better place.  He was a big man and will be missed. 

      

Past 20-year employee anniversary celebrations 

Tom Thomas was very proud of SAWCo staff with their accomplishments.  He 

was always there to celebrate and participate with employee recognitions. 

Here are a few of our employee’s celebrating their 20 year anniversary with 

Tom Thomas acknowledging their longevity with the Water Company. 

 

     

       Tom and Teri       Tom and Chad 

   Tom and Tommy 
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 A Friend. 
 

My heart hurts as I write this. SAWCO’s Board President, Tom Thomas, was tragically involved in an accident.  He succumbed to his 
injuries on February 26th. I am grieving. Tom was a major part of our life. As many of you know, apart from his leadership at SAWCO, 
Tom was also involved in a myriad of other civic organizations and community groups. But my friendship with Tom begins at SAW-
CO. 

Tom Thomas became a San Antonio Water Company Director in 1997, 25 years ago. He quickly became the patriarch of our little 
family, becoming Board President in 1999. Since that time, as President he has been an integral member of the Company, guiding it 
through good times and bad. His calm demeanor and rational approach to issues allowed the Company to thrive and succeed. 

I worked with Tom for almost four years. During that time, we spoke often. Occasionally we would even discuss Company related 
issues. But most of our discussions centered around two things: community and family. If you wanted to talk with Tom, just mention 
community events and happenings. But if you wanted his whole undivided attention, bring up family. Out comes the cell phone and 
we would scroll through wonderful photos of smiling grandchildren and warm backyard bar-b-ques.  

A life worth living is a grand thing. And a life of service and community support is a life worth praise and admiration. In that regard I 
want to extend a huge “Thank You” to Tom’s wife Ann and her family for sharing Tom with SAWCO for the past 25 years. He was 
truly a pillar of the community. Anyone who spent any time talking with Tom knew that he loved his community. And you also knew 
that love paled in comparison to his love of family. Tom knew what was important in life. And he embraced it fully. We will miss you, 
Tom. 

Your Friend, 

 

             
 

“My heart has joined the Thousand, for my friend stopped running today” – Richard Adams, Watership Down 
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In the past, SAWCo has provided help to some of its shareholders 

when they have received large water bills after they have repaired 

water leaks on their property.  SAWCo’s newly installed water meters 

offer shareholders the ability to monitor their water usage and re-

ceive alerts of water leaks on their property.  We encourage all our 

domestic shareholders (the San Antonio Heights) to sign up for Wa-

terscope in order to access this important information about their 

water consumption.  

WaterScope can be accessed online through a web browser (Safari, 

Firefox, etc.) at https://www.waterscope.us/. 

Registering your water meter with WaterScope requires your account 

number and the meter number (titled VN number in Waterscope). 

This information can be found on your water bill.  Once registered, 

you can download the App to your cell phone and/or tablet, simply 

search the App store for ‘WaterScope’ and follow the prompts. A vid-

eo showing how to register with WaterScope can be found here:  

https://youtu.be/DW_MHkG-JLc 
 

 

    

https://www.waterscope.us/
https://youtu.be/DW_MHkG-JLc
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SAWCo Waterworks  

is produced quarterly to keep 
San Antonio Water Company 
shareholders informed about 
water-related issues and up-
coming events.  If you have any 
questions or comments, please 
call the office at 909-982-4107. 
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This year will be the last year we will mail out the SAWCo Wa-
terworks newsletter. Starting Spring 2023, we will be sending 
out the newsletter electronically, via email. Currently, we have 
only a small portion of our shareholder’s email addresses. Don’t 
miss out on all the information contained in the SAWCo Water-
works newsletter!   Contact our office at (909) 982-4107 ext. 105 
or email Roberta at  

rthomas@sawaterco.com and provide us with your current 
email address to continue receiving our quarterly newsletter.  


